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From: Brian Murphy - NWB <Brian.Murphy@NewWorldBev.com>
 
To: '''RCMendonca@aol.com '" <RCMendonca@aol.com>
 
Date: 2/18/02 7:48AM
 
Subject: RE: TESLA POWER PLANT
 

Thank you for the quick response. Yes, please use my e-mail address:
 
briball@attbi.com, which is my home address. The concerns I have regarding
 
this project are:
 

1.Consistent water availability. Appears this may be a problem.
 
2.Mitigation of PM1 0 Impacts. If I understand correctly, the plant would
 
secure emission credits. What exactly does this mean and does it allow the
 
plant to cut corners when it comes to air quality?
 
3. Haera Wildlife Bank adjacent proposed plant. If for no other reason, this 
plant should not be built in this area because of the Wildlife reserve 
location. It's right next to proposed location. 
4. Williamson Act clearly states "no power plant development". Doesn't this 
act mean anything? 
5. Measure D...this plant goes against the wishes of the county approved 
Measure D. 

In light of above concerns, it would be wise for this proposed power plant
 
to find another location. Thank you for forwarding my notes to the meeting
 
tomorrow.
 

Sincerely,
 

Brian Murphy
 

-----Original Message----­

From: RCMendonca@aol.com
 
To: Brian.murphy@newworldbev.com; Briball@attbi.com
 
Cc: pross@energy.state.ca.us
 
Sent: 2/18/02 9:02 PM
 
Subject: Re: TESLA POWER PLANT
 

Hi Brian:
 

You've reached Roberta Mendonca, the Energy Commisison's Public Adviser.
 
Thanks for your interest in the Tesla siting case currently being
 
considered biy the California Energy Commission.
 

To address your question, all public comments are important. The Energy
 
Commission encourages public participation throughout the entire review
 
process. Since you are unable to attend the meeting on the 19th - you
 
can send your comments to my office (e-mail is fine) and \'11 file
 
(docket) your statement. Also, I'll be attending the meeting on the
 
19th and I'll be happy to make your comments a part of the formal
 
transcript for the meeting.
 

I'm also going to enroll your e-mail address on the Commission's
 
automated list server for Tesla. You'll receive an e-mail note telling
 
you that notices are available for the project.
 

I'm taking an "guess" here that you've provided both your home and
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business e-mail addresses. I'll enroll you for project notices on the 
Briball@attbLcom address. 

Let me also introduce Priscilla Ross, the Associate Public Adviser, who 
will also be working on the Tesla case. 

I hope this answers your question Brian. You'll need to get your 
statement to the Public Adviser and we will take it from there. 

Night. 

Sincerely. 
Roberta Mendonca 
Public Adviser 

Sun. 17 Feb 2002 04:45:41 +0000 
From: briball@attbLcom 
To: pao@energy.state.ca.us 
Subject: TESLA POWER PLANT 
Date: Sun, 17 Feb 2002 04:45:41 +0000 

I can't make the Feb.19 meeting in Livermore. Where/how 
can I have my concerns sent so that my voice is heard 
regarding this proposed poewr plant??? Please advise as 
soon as you can. Need to know asap. 

Brian Murphy 
Livermore, Ca. 94550 
925-454-0550 

New World Beverage Co. 
175 Medina St. 
Livermore,Ca.94550 
brian.murphy@newworldbev.com 
925-454-0550 (Office) 
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